March 3rd, 1924,

Reve Professor C. V. Pilcher, D,D.,
Wycliffe College,

Toronto, Ont,

Dear Professor Pilcher:-

I received your letter of
the Z0th of Pebruary, together with the enclosures,
and a little later I received from Mr. Beatty the
various reports which you had sent him.

I regret very much that I am
unable to sign the appeal, for reasons which I

have explained to Professor Jackson this morning,.

Yours faithfully,




